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IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
Legislation title:  Amend Local Improvement Procedure Code provisions to clarify that 
financial feasibility analysis occurs irrespective of method of initiation, improve readability of 
Resolution of Intent procedure, and clarify that property owner notification requirements are 
consistent with existing provisions of the City Charter (Amend Code Sections 17,08.010, 
17.08.040, 17.08.050, 17.08.040, 17.08.070, 17.08.110, and 17.08.130) 
 
Contact name:  Andrew Aebi 
Contact phone:  503-823-5648 
Presenter name: Andrew Aebi 
 
Purpose of proposed legislation and background information:  
 

• Makes minor technical changes to LID Code 17.08 to improve clarity and 
understanding that financial feasibility analysis occurs with all LIDs, and property 
owner notification at final assessment is consistent with existing provisions of the 
City Charter. 
 
 

Financial and budgetary impacts: 
 

• None. 
  

Community impacts and community involvements 

 
• None.  There was a major Citywide outreach effort culminating in the creation of new 

LID Code which became effective in January 2003.  These Code amendments are 
minor and do not make any substantive changes to LID procedures, financial 
feasibility analysis, or to roles and responsibilities.  The Code changes have been 
reviewed and approved by the City Attorney and reflect current best practices in 
administering LIDs. 

 
 

 
Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations? 
☐ YES: Please complete the information below. 
☒ NO: Skip this section 


